
AN IMPORTANT 
MESSAGE
REGARDING THE RELEASE  
OF ELECTRIC CUSTOMER 
INFORMATION

In order to expand the range of competitive energy 
options available to consumers in Massachusetts, 
the Department of Public Utilities has established 
guidelines that require each electric distribution 
company to compile a customer information 
list and make it available to competitive energy 
suppliers. 

The list includes your name, mailing and service 
address, monthly meter read date and rate class. 
Also included is your monthly kilowatt-hour usage 
(and demand where applicable) for the previous 
twelve months. We update the list quarterly and it 
is to be used by competitive energy suppliers for 
marketing.

Continued on reverse.
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To remove yourself from the list, contact Unitil 
by either:

•  Website: https://unitil.com/ma-optout
•  Phone: 1-888-301-7700 
•  Mail

Unitil Customer Service Operations
5 McGuire Street
Concord NH 03301 

Please include your name, account number, 
address, email and phone number in all 
correspondence.
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